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ICC Finlands kommitté för Trade Finance har för avsikt att skicka nedan information till vår 
Banking Commission och undrar om detta är något ICC Sverige också kan ställa sig bakom.  
 
 
We, the Finnish Exporter’s commission, raise a concern that despite of the attached ICC 
guidance letter, many issuing banks, especially in Bangladesh, China, India,  Jordan, 
Pakistan, South Korea and Turkey,  tends to add very wide sanction clauses to the L/Cs, 
which then restricts the advising bank’s ability to confirm such L/C.    
  
L/C is really important risk mitigation tool for the Exporters. In order to ensure that L/C 
continues to provide the exporters the needed security, we kindly ask you to contact your 
member banks in the above-mentioned countries and remind that this ICC guidance letter 
should be followed. 
  
On behalf of the ICC Exporter’s commission, Finland.  
 
Underlag:  
>>> Guidance paper on the use of sanction clauses in trade finance-related 

instruments subject to ICC rules 
 
>>> Addendum to the ICC guidance paper on the use of sanction clauses (2014) 

https://icc.se/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/SANCTION-CLAUSES_Guidance-Paper-on-the-Use-of-Sanctions-Clauses.pdf
https://icc.se/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/SANCTION-CLAUSES_Guidance-Paper-on-the-Use-of-Sanctions-Clauses.pdf
https://icc.se/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/20200504-addendum-to-sanction-clauses-paper.pdf

